August 31, 2017

An adjourned meeting of the Russell County Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, August 31, 2017 at
3:00 pm at the Russell County Government Center in Lebanon, Virginia.

The Clerk called the meeting to order.

Roll Call by the Clerk:

Present:

Tim Lovelace
Lou Wallace
Carl Rhea
David Eaton
Steve Breeding
Rebecca Dye

Lonzo Lester, Clerk

Absent:
Mark Mitchell

Invocation by Chairman Breeding, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.
New Business

The Board discussed the continuing financial impact of the Dante Sewer Treatment Plant and Dante
Project on Russell County.

APPROVAL TO ADJOURN

Motion made by David Eaton, second Lou Wallace and duly approved by the Board of Supervisors to
adjourn.

The vote was:
Aye: David Eaton, Lou Wallace, Tim Lovelace, Steve Breeding, Rebecca Dye and Carl Rhea
Nay: None

Clerk of the Board Chairman








